Dear Dr Iqbal,

Re: Freedom of Information Request: FOI-006-2020-UPDATE

Thank you for your email, received by the King Edward VI Aston School on the 25 March 2020 in which you have requested the following information:

- 1. Data on Bangladeshi, Black Caribbean, Indian, Pakistani and White heritage students, employees (teachers, non-teaching employees), by grade, and governors of the school.
- 2. Details of any Positive Action programmes to address any under-representation in the workforce and governing body of any of the above groups.]

We are contacting you to inform you that due to the unprecedented situation we are currently experiencing nationwide, there may be a short delay with getting your requested information to you within normal time limits.

We will endeavour to provide your information as soon as we can and appreciate your patience and understanding at this time

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to get in contact.

Yours sincerely,

Miss L Ganderton Company Secretary